
YEAR 5 TASTER  
DAYS

Year 5 students are invited to visit us on one of our
school 'Taster Days' for a preview of what The
Stonehenge School has to offer.

Discover our new building and find out about our
exciting Phase 2, also the varied curriculum we
offer.

Tuesday 9th July 2024
Wednesday 10th July 2024
Thursday 11th July 2024

DATE & TIME

 8 .45 AM -  2.30 PM

YOU MUST CALL TO BOOK A PLACE
01980 623407

THE STONEHENGE
SCHOOL

office@stonehenge.wilts.sch.uk


